
 

https://www.stoccat.org.uk/ @STOC_CAT 

B U R Y  O L D  R O A D,  P R E S T W I C H,  M A N C H E S T E R   M 2 5   1 J H 

Tel: 0161 773 6436         Twitter:  @StMonicas  

Email: stmonicas@bury.gov.uk    Web: www.stmonicas.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Keenan BMus(Hons), MA (QTS), NPQH 

St Monica’s R.C. High School 
 

 

  

  

 
March 26th 2024 
 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer, 
 
It was lovely to welcome so many of you into school last week for Year 11 Parents Evening – the final St 
Monica’s parents evening for your child. Being able to have informed and supportive discussions with your 
child over the coming weeks will have a positive impact on their success – we are all in this together. 
 
This morning your child has received the first of two study skills sessions in school from Elevate Education. 
Today’s session was entitled ‘Ace Your Exams’ and offered practical tips for your child on how to prepare 
for the upcoming examination season. The feedback has been overwhelmingly positive – please ask your 
child about it when you get chance. A follow up session will take place after the Easter break.  
 
Elevate also provide a series of free parental webinars to support parents of pupils who are preparing for 
exams.  These webinars are available to you – to register your interest go to the following link; 
https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukparentwebinar.  
 
While it is important your child recharges over the Easter break it is also important that they continue to 
independently prepare for their upcoming examinations. To support this independent preparation there 
are some sessions taking place in school. The schedule for these sessions is below; 
 

Date Time Subject 

Tuesday 2nd April 09.00 – 11.00 History 

Wednesday 3rd April 09.00 – 11.00 Geography 

Wednesday 3rd April 10.00 – 15.00 Drama  

Thursday 4th April  10.00 – 14.00 Music 

Thursday 4th April 09.00 – 11.00 Food  

Friday 5th April 10.00 – 14.00 Music 

Monday 8th April 09.00 – 11.00 RE 

Tuesday 9th April 09.00 – 11.00 English 

Wednesday 10th April 09.00 – 11.00 English 

 
Pupils who wish to attend are to sign in and out at the pupil entrance. Pupils are not required to attend in 
school uniform, however all our other usual school expectations will be in place during the sessions. 
 
Finally, we will be in touch after the Easter break to confirm the date of our End of Year 11 celebration 
mass – we look forward to welcoming you into school to celebrate this milestone together. 
 
Have a happy and holy Easter break. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr D Breen 
Deputy Headteacher 
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